
 
 

 

 
I would like to share our positive experience we had with Craig and his team at 
Instorevision. 
 
Like many clubs, wall space for the display of honour boards was a problem for us. This 
meant we needed an innovative solution. Craig and his team were able to seamlessly 
design a solution that met our brief. 
 
Craig was very professional in handling our enquiries and his communication was first 
class.     
 
The Parkdale Bowling Club is extremely pleased with the end result.   
 
I have no hesitation in recommending Instorevision for any club considering a digital 
honour board solution. 
 
 
Greg Woods 
Secretary 
 


